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As  detailed  in  the  October  print  issue  of  The  Edinburgh
Reporter  the  Pentlands  Book  Festival  has  another  strong
programme this year: ranging from poetry with Jackie Kay, via
the rebel Thomas Muir, to the crimes and mysteries of Val
McDermid  and  Josephine  Tay.   There  are  talks  on  whisky,
rucksacks, bosons, and botanical illustration; a walk along a
radical road; local authors to inspire; and a fun quiz on them
all.  As Miss Jean Brodie would say, it’s in its prime!

The PBF committee is pleased to say that tickets have now been
released for all events – online on Eventbrite and in Currie
and Colinton libraries.

You can find all the information you need on their website
http://pentlandsbookfestival.org/  or  in  the  flyers  in  the
libraries and other select outlets.

Tickets are going fast for many events so don’t delay in
making your bookings.  All events are free, except that you’ll
pay for food and drink at the Scientific Supper, and to get in
to Colinton Lit if you are not a member.

Links to the tickets for each event are below:

Still  in  Her  Prime  –  Miss  Jean  Brodie:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-prime-of-miss-jean-brodie-t
ickets-51133745409?ref=ecal
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A  Conversation  with  Jackie  Kay,  Scotland’s  Poet  of  the
People:https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-conversation-with-jack
ie-kay-scotlands-poet-of-the-people-tickets-48981827966

The War Poets Collection at Craiglockhart Campus: call Geoff
Akers on 0131 453 4560 to reserve a place

From Maxwell to Higgs: How Physics Explains the Real World:
call Cliff Beevers on 0131 453 4517 to reserve a place

From  Model  to  Makar:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/from-model-to-makar-tickets-511
15413578

Grand  Literary  Quiz:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/grand-literary-quiz-tickets-487
73220014

Meet our Local Authors, Amanda Berriman, Norma-Ann Coleman,
Geoff Akers: no tickets necessary – just turn up

Rucksack-friendly Guidebooks for Walkers: How I Stumbled into
Publishing:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/rucksack-friendly-guidebooks-fo
r-walkers-how-i-stumbled-into-publishing-tickets-48758566184

The  Rebel  that  Scotland  Forgot:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-rebel-that-scotland-forgot-
tickets-48758589253

Can you Crush a Radical: call Liz Beevers on 0131 453 4517 to
reserve a place

Reflections  on  the  Water  of  Life:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/reflections-on-the-water-of-lif
e-tickets-48758790856

Iain MacDonald, the Gannet: tickets available on the door

Plants  on  Paper:  Flower  Painting  or  Botanical
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Illustration?:https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/plants-on-paper-f
lower-painting-or-botanical-illustration-tickets-48758508010

A  Life  of  Mystery:  Josephine  Tey  :
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-life-of-mystery-josephine-tey
-tickets-48981813924

Poetry Competition Prize-giving Ceremony: no tickets necessary
– just turn up

Killing People for Fun and Profit: an evening with the Queen
of  Crime:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/killing-people-for-fun-and-prof
it-an-evening-with-the-queen-of-crime-tickets-48773318308

So you think you’re funny? A Creative Writing Workshop for
Children:
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/so-you-think-youre-funny-a-crea
tive-writing-workshop-for-children-tickets-51116896012
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